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A homework reminder… 
At The Coppice, we believe that homework makes a huge difference 
to children’s academic progress and we rely heavily on support from 
parents to encourage children to participate. We would like to thank 
parents who do support with homework and hope to see this 
continue.  
 
Mr Heptinstall’s Timetable Challenge: 
This timetable challenge will run for the next 5 weeks. Each week 
children will bring home 100 multiplication questions to practice. 
Please encourage children to complete this 4 times a week. 
  
Spellodrome:​ The children are expected to achieve 500 points weekly 
as a minimum. In addition to this they are now expected to complete 
the look, say, cover, write and cover tasks in their homework diary. 
They will be tested on these words on ​Mondays in 5L and 5AD​ and on 
Wednesdays in 5J​ and then given 6 new spellings to learn.  
 
Reading:​ Please continue to read at least three times per week (or 
more) and denote all reading with a daily signature in your child’s 
homework diary which should be handed in ​Mondays in 5L and 5AD 
and ​Wednesdays in 5J. 
  
Ingestre Hall 
Thank you to all parents who have paid  the full 
amount for our residential trip to Ingestre Hall. We 
know the children are very exciting for the trip 
and are on the countdown. 
 
This week, children should have brought home a letter that aims to 
collect all information necessary to taking children on trips overnight. 
This needs to be returned by ​Monday 11th March​. Thank you in 
advance for this. 
 
Further information will soon be given regarding kit lists, activity 
groups and timings for the trip.  

Other reminders: 

5AD Class Assembly 

Just a reminder to all those who have children in 5AD, their class 
assembly is on this Friday 8th March at 2.00pm in the new hall. See 
you there!  

Animal Lady  
The children at The Coppice get lots of excellent experiences. The 
animal lady will be in on Tuesday 12th March. Year Five will be visiting 
them after break time. 
 
Book Fair 
The Book Fair is here! Please do come along and purchase a book 
from our fabulous book fair starting on Friday 15th March until 
Thursday 21st March- 3.15 until 3.45. 
 
Comic Relief 
Comic Relief day is Friday 15th March. Children and staff will be 
dressing up in something silly or all in red (or both!). A £1 donation will 
be given to the Comic Relief charity.  
 
Uniform 
Just a reminder, all children should be wearing ties. If your child has 
lost theirs, the office have both the ‘tie yourself’ ties and the elastic ties 
for sale for £6. 
 
  

Thank you, 
Mrs Lovett, Ms Juneman and Mr Aspley-Davis 

 
 


